
From: Han-chul Kim <k250khc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:04 PM 
To: Schumann, Stacy <Stacy.Schumann@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] A comment on Docket ID NRC–2021–0179 

Dear Sir, 

My name is Han-Chul Kim. I have been interested in the accident source term U.S.NRC has developed 
from TID-14844 to DG-1389. 

I have tried to post my short comment on the  DRAFT REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1389 Proposed Revision 1 
to Regulatory Guide 1.183 (Alternative Radiological Source Terms for Evaluating Design Basis Accidents Nuclear 
Power Reactors), which is too hard for a foreigner to complete the process. 

Instead, I would like to send it directly to you, since it seems to be just a typo as follows; 

In section 3.3. Timing of Release Phases, there is a sentence: "Regardless of delays in the onset, the 
duration of the gap release phase is 0.5 hours." 

In my understanding of the paragraph, "0.5 hours" should be replaced by "0.22 hours," which is the 
revised duration of the gap release phase. 

With best regards, 

Han-Chul Kim 
Retiree from the Korea Institute of Nuclear Safety 
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